
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

18 March 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Please be aware that, as has been the case today, school will continue to be open 

for Year Seven, Year Eleven and Year Thirteen tomorrow. 

 

School will not be open for Year Eight, Year Nine, Year Ten and Year Twelve. 

 

Please also be aware that, due to the circumstances, the following school events 

are either cancelled or postponed, as indicated in the table below. 

 

ALL CANCELLED -   unless otherwise indicated  -  School Trips and Events 

Date Year Trip/Event 

Thursday 19 March 2020 10 Nottingham Construction Trip to Nottingham 

College 

Thursday 19 March 2020 7 Hockey Fixture in Wolverhampton 

Friday 20 March 2020 13 London AQA Revision Day 

Wednesday 25 March 2020  10 Catering Trip to Nottingham College 

Wednesday 25 March 2020 11 Geography AQA Student Revision Day 

Thursday 26 March 2020 10 Mock Interview Day 

Friday 27 March 2020 8,9&10 Enactus celebration trip - social enterprise 

projects 

Friday 27 March 2020 9 BTEC Sport Science to Nottingham Forest 

Football Club 

Monday 30 and Tuesday 31 March 

2020 

9 Meningococcal ACWY vaccination and 

Tetanus, Diptheria and Polio (Teenage 3 in 1 

Booster) 

Friday 3 April 2020 11 Leavers Day Celebrations 

Wednesday 18  March - onwards 
 

Enactus Social Enterprise Projects - Care Home, 

Primary School Visits, Donation drop offs 

  7&9 The English Speaking Union Shakespeare 

performance competition 

Wednesday 29 April and Friday 1 

May.  

11  BTEC Year 11 Drama 

Thursday 23 and Friday 24 April.  

 

11 GSCE Year 11 Drama 

Duke of Edinburgh Award Scheme   

DofE  Training day Saturday  

21 March cancelled  

Bronze Training Day 



DoE Training weekend 4 / 5 April 

will be postponed until 23 /24 

May 

Bronze Training Weekend 

To be rearranged for early 

September 

Bronze Assessment Weekend 

Sunday 26 April 2020 - Tuesday  

28 April 2020 

Silver Practice 

Tuesday 5 May 2020 - Thursday  

7 May 2020 

Silver Qualifying 

Wednesday 22 April - Saturday  

25 April 2020 

Gold Expedition 

 

  

We appreciate your understanding and support during this uncertain time. 

 

There will be an email with an attachment following this message that guides 

students through accessing the Microsoft Teams platform, where work will be set 

from tomorrow.  We anticipate further tutorial videos for its use to be on our website 

in due course. 

 

In addition to the above, we recommend that you regularly check our website and 

our Twitter feed to ensure prompt receipt of messages as there is a delay associated 

with mass emails.  Our Twitter handle is @TootHillBingham. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mrs S Paley 

Head of School 
 


